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Zeta Gamma Foundation is grateful for the investment of the Annapolis City 
Government.   

 
Zeta Gamma Foundation working with the Co-Advisors of the Black Student Union at Annapolis 
High School assisted in the taking of 50 students on a journey to New York City on May 29th to 
see the historical remake of a timeless classic The Wiz on Broadway. Students were able to 
explore the sights and sounds of Times Square as well as engage in an educational talk 
arranged by Zeta Gamma Foundation with working professional actors. This experience was 
made possible by the support of The Office of Equity at Anne Arundel County Public Schools 
and the Zeta Gamma Foundation.  

 
Zeta Gamma Foundation is utilizing the remainder of the Grant for SAT preparation for 
approximately 20 students of the AVID and BSU at Annapolis High School.  The program runs 
weekly with in person sessions on Tuesdays and virtual drop in sessions on Thursdays.  One on 
one virtually with the instructors is provided weekly as needed.  The program began on June 
18th with a Parent/Student introductory session.  The program runs weekly from June 18th to 
August 13th.  Student Scholars will take the SAT on August 24th.  Zeta Gamma’s goal is to show 
a significant improvement over the SAT scores of the Scholars taken during the previous school 
year.  We are tracking those scores and plan to assess percentage improvement for those 
Scholars.  As a celebration of completion of the program and taking of the SAT exam, Zeta 
Gamma plans to host an outing to see a Baltimore Orioles game shortly before or after the SAT 
exam date. 

 
Respectfully Submitted,  
John C. Dove, Jr. -Zeta Gamma SAC 


